From: Brittany Cunningham - NOAA Affiliate <brittany.cunningham@noaa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 9:07 AM
To: Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate
Subject: Re: Keep calm and ROC on LTO--Status of the species section

Hi Kristin,

I have been able to update most of the steelhead figures up to 2017, but I haven't been able to get updated data
for Figures B-8: Steelhead Returns to Coleman National Fish Hatchery, or B-11: Steelhead returns to the
Feather River Fish Hatchery.

Do you have any recommendations for contacts who might have this data?

Thanks,
Brittany

On Thu, Dec 6, 2018 at 3:56 PM Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate <kristin.begun@noaa.gov> wrote:
Yes, good catch. Let me know if you get hung up on anything.

On Thu, Dec 6, 2018 at 3:41 PM Brittany Cunningham - NOAA Affiliate <brittany.cunningham(@noaa.gov>
wrote:
I think I understand. Also, I just noticed that two figures under the steelhead section are marked B-12. So in
changing the numbering, obviously, it will change the numbering of the figures below this for green sturgeon.

On Thu, Dec 6, 2018 at 2:47 PM Kiristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate <kristin.begun@noaa.gov> wrote:
I'm finding that problem too. Wherever possible, let's try to update the numbers/graphs/tables if we can
locate the source. We don't need to update everything, just what seems relevant. This was just updated 2
years ago, so is pretty current.

Let me know if this task is unclear and we can chat.
Kristin

On Thu, Dec 6, 2018 at 2:21 PM Brittany Cunningham - NOAA Affiliate <brittany.cunningham@noaa.gov>
wrote:
Just to clarify, in checking the up-to-date-ness of "any data mentioned" do you mean broadly, for example
any time a number is cited, or for figures, or something else. It seems like most of the figures in this section
don't cite exactly where their data came from.
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